January 20, 2020

British Embassy Manila
120 Upper McKinley Rd, 
Taguig, 1630 Metro Manila
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Honorable Consul,


I, Happy Voyager, together with my mother, Mona Lisa, will be traveling to your country, the United Kingdom, for vacation on the estimated dates of Oct 8-15, 2025. We decided that since we are already going to Morocco, we might as well grab the opportunity to visit the United Kingdom from there. This trip will be my birthday treat for my mother, Rubie. I will be shouldering her expenses. As for our accommodation, we will be staying at my Aunt’s place, at Cambridge, England. We have attached her invitation letter and other needed documents for support. I am an avid traveler, and this trip is very special to me as I get to share it with my mom, and I am also a big Harry Potter Fan. My mother, on the other hand, is fond of Mr. Bean, so we are looking forward to visiting your beloved country and explore all the places that we have been eyeing to go to, such as the Big Ben, Stonehenge, Bath and many more. To give you more confidence, I also have confirmed upcoming trips to Australia, New Zealand, and Japan, after our UK Trip. 


Thank you for your time, and we trust you find everything in order. We look forward to visiting the United Kingdom!
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Sincerely, 
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